

Farmersville Falcon



November 2017

Dear Parents,

Thank you for your interest in your child's school life. Attending Parent-Teacher Conferences supports the teacher in educating your child. This partnership is very important! Your children take notice of your connection to the school/teacher. Undoubtedly, your involvement will improve the outcome of your child's future. Also, thank you for helping your child practice those math facts. The quick recall of facts is crucial when attempting more difficult problems. We appreciate your support! In addition, encouraging your child to read, complete homework, and prepare for tests is much appreciated, too! Thanks for all you do!

Most sincerely,

Dr. Beth Johns Principal

<u>Please</u> support MSDMV by voting for our school district to receive additional funding from CF Industries. Look on the back of the newsletter for more information. Thank you!

Smoked Pork Loin Sale

Bill Collins has offered to smoke meat for a pork loin sale for Farmersville PTO. Proceeds will go toward new playground equipment. See attached order. Please place your order by November 14th. Pick up day will be on November 21.



Third grade students recently took a trip to Countrymark to learn about local geology by identifying rocks.



Kindergarten students had a great experience during their recent field trip to Mayse Farm Market.

	NO VEMBER (
2	Domino's Night
2	Student Council—dismissal 3:30 p.m.
16	Popcorn Day
16	PTO Meeting 6:00-7:00 p.m.
20	Paragon Rolling Video Van
22-24	Thanksgiving Break—no school
28	Winter Program "On With the Snow" 6:00 p.m.
30	Farmersville Hacienda Night (Evansville-West)



\$5,000 CONTEST

Help Mt. Vernon Schools win a \$5,000 grant just by voting! All you have to do is vote for us at:

www.cfindustries.com/minigrant



- 1. Starting today: You may vote as many times as you like.
- 2. Anyone may vote. Please invite family and friends to help.
- 3. No limits... Vote everyday and vote often to help us win!

(The last day to vote is November 15th)



CFIndustries

Help our school district win a \$5,000 grant from CF Industries! This special grant is a celebration of the one millionth dollar earned by educators from CF's Classroom Minigrant Program. Many of our teachers have earned these minigrants, which average \$300, and used them to bring engaging classroom projects that incorporate agriculture or the environment to help students creatively learn about the world around them.